
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: School Policy on Vapes 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to remind all parents and carers of our school’s policy 

regarding vapes and to seek your support in reinforcing these rules to ensure the safety and well-being 

of all pupils. 

It is illegal for anyone under the age of 18 to purchase or use vapes. Therefore, pupils are strictly 

prohibited from bringing vapes onto school premises. This policy is in line with both legal requirements 

and our commitment to maintaining a safe and healthy learning environment. 

Should a pupil bring a vape into school, it will be confiscated immediately. Confiscated vapes will not 

be returned and will be safely disposed of by the school. Repeated breaches of this policy may result 

in further disciplinary action in accordance with our behaviour policy. 

We kindly ask for your support in discussing this matter with your child and ensuring they understand 

the importance of adhering to these rules. By working together, we can help to protect the health and 

well-being of all pupils. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on (01274) 

735298 or via email at office@parkaspire.co.uk. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr R Morris 

Deputy Headteacher 

Park Aspire AP Academy 

 


